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H.E. MS. NGUYEN Phuong Anh 
Deputy Permanent Representative, Chargé d'affaires
Permanent Mission of Viet Nam 
to the UN, WTO and other organizations in Geneva
At the Review of the UPR Report of the Republic of Turkey
(Geneva, January 28, 2020)
Madame President,
Viet Nam thanks the Delegation of Turkey for the comprehensive presentation of the National Report.  
Viet Nam appreciates Turkey’s commitment to review domestic legislation and policies in line with its human rights obligations under international treaties and conventions. We also take a good note of its effort in promoting the rights of women, in special for putting into practice “The Strategy Paper and Action Plan on Women’s Empowerment” for the 2018-2023 period.
In a spirit of constructive dialogue, Viet Nam recommends Turkey to: 
1. Effectively implement the Action Plan on women's empowerment.
2. To continue the efforts toward the protection and promotion of the right of persons with disabilities, especially accessibility for children with disabilities.
We wish Turkey a successful review.
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